
Please be aware that I believe this bill is essential to the health and welfare of the 
Australian Community in total. 
This may help to keep our agricultural and health industries honest (or encourage a 
little more honesty at least?!) 
 

The people that stand to benefit from this bill going through is all of us. 
The only 'people' who wouldn't benefit - are conglomerates who have enough money 
and power as it is - and can afford to have a little less of it for the sake of humanity! 
Joanne Mulcahy 

 


